SOUTH LAKE MIDDLE SCHOOL

21621 California St. Clair Shores, MI 48080 Michael Bruce, Principal (586) 435-1300



March 20, 2025

Dear Elmwood Parents and Guardians:

On Thursday, March 20, 2025, the fifth-grade students spent the afternoon here at South Lake Middle School meeting teachers, meeting current students, checking out the building and having some fun. I would like to take this opportunity to invite YOU to join us for an Open House on the evening of April 24 from 6:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m.

As the parent of a soon to be middle school student, you may be experiencing a little anxiety as your student is about to make the transition from elementary to middle school. This is an exciting time, but it can also be overwhelming. Our staff would like to show you what SLMS has to offer you and your students and answer any questions you may have. This will be a great opportunity to tour our building, meet our teachers, talk with current parents, and obtain accurate information about our school.

There will be raffle drawings throughout the evening and refreshments available for everyone. You will be glad you came to visit us at SLMS, where everybody knows your name! You will leave that evening confident that your child will have a great experience here at South Lake Middle School.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact our office at (586)435-1300. I look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Michael Bruce Principal